
  Monroe County Historical Society 

Summer Quarterly Meeting 

Ames Clair Hall 

Sunday,   July 10,  2016     2:00 P.M. 

 Gary and James Reed will give a  presentation on 

Native American artifacts at Ames Clair Hall on Sunday, 

July 10, at 2:00 pm.  This is the second time they have 

spoken on the topic with us and they are back by popular        

demand!  For the Reed brothers, field collecting Native 

American artifacts has been a passion since childhood. 

 Their expertise is often sought to confirm the     

authenticity of objects in other  collections. James and 

Gary will explain the true Indian  methods of tool making 

and how they differ from modern reproduction methods. 

They will explain how these tools were used to hunt 

game, process food items, make clothing and  provide all 

the essentials of life before the arrival of European trade 

items.  Gary and James are residents of  Alderson and 

they will bring examples from their collection for “show 

and tell”.  The audience is invited to bring their local    

artifacts to the lecture for identification. 

       Email Addresses 

 We are asking members to provide their email  

addresses even if they wish to continue receiving the 

Newsletter by snail mail.  This is because we have        

discovered that we need to circulate members on short 

notice concerning special lectures and events.  Of course 

we are always concerned about saving money, and email-

ing the Newsletter is a convenience as well as a  savings 

for us.  If you wish to be “in the loop” please send your 

email address to helen.dare.graves@gmail.com.  
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